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THE CITY OF

TERRACE

NEWS RELEASE — PUBLIC INPUT FORUM

The City of Terrace will be holding a public forum to provide an opportunity for input and suggestions
regarding homelessness and related challenges in our community. This event will be held at the
Banquet Room at the Terrace Sportsplex, from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. on Tuesday, September 3, 2019.

Members of the public are invited to express opinions, share ideas, and offer solutions. This will be a
public forum in which speakers will be required to provide their names and addresses. Each speaker will
have three (3) minutes to make their comments. Comments on social media will not be considered
however written submissions (hard copy or email) can be forwarded to the City through the Corporate
Administrator (contact information below).

To be put on the speakers’ list, please contact Alisa Thompson at 250-638-4721 or
athompson@terrace.ca Any written feedback can be emailed to the same address or mailed to City
Hall, to the attention of Alisa Thompson. The address of City Hall is 3215 Eby Street, Terrace, BC V8G
2X8.

Media Contact:

Alisa Thompson

Corporate Administrator

City of Terrace
250.638.4721/athompson@terrace.ca
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